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On 11-01-2014 Bates County Sheriff’s Office Deputies took a report of a stolen 
truck from rural Butler. The truck is a 2004 Chevrolet Silverado that is black in 
color.  It is a ¾ ton with a regular cab.  The truck has a diamond plated tool box 
in the bed.  The truck has not yet been recovered.  

On 11-02-2014 in rural Amsterdam, Deputies took a report of a stolen table saw 
that is red in color.  It is a 15 amp Skilsaw.  It has a heavy duty stand.  The saw 
was stolen from an outbuilding on the victim’s property. Identifying numbers of 
the Skilsaw are F0123410AD.

On 11-11-2014 in rural Amsterdam, a local farmer went to check on his cattle.  
He found all the gates to his pastures had been opened by an unknown subject.  
All the cattle were accounted for and none were missing. But the farmer did find 
there was a homemade box fan stolen from his barn.  The fan was used to cool 
his cattle in the summer. 

The Sheriff’s Office needs your help in solving these crimes.  Please be aware of 
the traffic on your county road.  If you see suspicious vehicles in your community, 
attempt to get a license plate number.  It is also helpful to Deputies if you are 
able to get a vehicle description and a description of the person or persons in 
that vehicle.  

If you have any information about the above listed crimes or any other crimes 
that have taken place in your community, please do not hesitate to contact a 
Deputy or Detective at the Bates County Sheriff’s Office at 660-679-3232.  You 

Bates County Sheriff’s Office
Chad Anderson, Sheriff 

6 West Ft. Scott Street
Butler, Mo 64730

                              Phone 660-679-3232                                                      Fax 660-679-
4147



can also email Chief Deputy William Perryman at 4901@batescountysheriff.com.  


